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Franklin  R.  Dillman
2273 County Road 54 West

Notasulga, AL 36866

August 24, 2017

Chairman  Louis Maxwell
Macon County Commission
101  E.  Rosa Parks Avenue #105
Tuskegee, AL 36083-1735

Dear Chairman  Maxwell,

With your direction prior to the August 18, 2017 continuation meeting that I  remove my
remote wireless microphone, about the size of a package of cigarettes, from its
unimpeded work and view area on the dais, and being denied permission to replace it
during public comment, you stated was necessary,  I want the ordinance or statute
justifying your actions.

This is not the first time that microphone was in that same location during a county
government meeting.

Please mail your response to me at 2273 County Road 54 West,  Notasulga, AL 36866.

Sincerely,

Frank  Dillman

cc:  Pete Byrd
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